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Dear Renee,

Thankyou very much for your letter requesting contiibutions
from our association for the 1986 National Hoﬁebirth Conference,
May 1 apologize profusely for the delay in response but we have
recently had a secretarial shift and unfortunately your letter
was lost for a time in“the shuffle. |

Your request was tabled at our last committee meeting. It appears
that we will not have a representative at the conference -

Joan Donley will regrettably not be in attendance as she was
unable to refuse one birth in particular which will be due at

that time. Also, since you had hoped to draft an agenda by

4 August we felt that our contributions would be a little

belated, to say the least. x

However, we remain grateful that you have included New Zealand
in your planning stages and we wish you every success. 1 have
forwarded your letter to the National Newsletter Committee and
once your plans are finalized we would be happy to publish them
in our newsletter. There could certainly be parents or midwives
travelling to Australia at that time.

Faithfully yours,
3 .

Lillian Dunn
Secretary AHBA



